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We hope to provide in this Centennial Edition of the 1976 Colorado Ab­
stract of Votes as complete a picture of voting behavior as our data 
will permit. We, therefore, include tallies of the number of people 
actually voting at the polls, and both the computed NO VOTE for each 
election contest as well as the computation for registered voters NOT 
VOTING at all. 

Computer techniques used for the first time this Centennial Year per­
mit the presentation of data by district and by primary and general 
election. In each election contest, the poll book count is presented. 
The total vote for all candidates in each contest is then subtracted 
and the NO VOTE in that contest is abstracted as the last candidate. 
Total voter registration is also presented by election district. 
Those who did not vote at all are abstracted by subtracting the poll 
book count from the number registered to vote. 

We hope this abstracted NO VOTE and NOT VOTING data will be useful 
tools for better understanding the voting patterns of all the citi­
zens represented by the officials elected to be their government. 

This Centennial edition is dedicated to these 1,104,739 electors who 
voted in Colorado's 1976 Centennial election year. These 82 percent 
of those registered to vote are the largest number of people ever to 
vote in a Colorado general election. 

Mary Estill Buchanan 
Secretary of State 
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Abstract of Votes cast at the General Election held on Tuesday, 
November 4, 1976, for the office of: 

(j) 
Moffat Tunnel Commissioners - Division One 

Walter 0. Cass 
John M. Law 

Rendle Myer 
Harold 0. Writer 

Open Records 
Real Estate 

Real Estate 
Real Estate 

Committe~ 
Taxpayers 

Taxpayers 
Taxpayers 

Boulder 33 28 27 36 

Denver 22,353 26,007 25,065 24.685 

Jefferson 6,769 7,214 6,738 7,432 

TOTAL 29,155 33,249 31,830 32.153 

Moffat Tunnel Commissioners - Division Two 

Preston R. Powers 
George R. Toiles 

James M. Pughe Harold E. Brown 
Marvin L. Brown 

Passenger Train 
Committee 

Write-in 
Write-in Write-in 

Write-in 

Grand 486 22 98 269 29 

Moffat 341 130 893 105 257 

Routt 1 '174 
392 261 58 749 

TOTAL 2,001 544 1 ,252 432 1,035 
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